
Dear Parents, 
I hope everyone has been enjoying this beautiful weather!  A big thank you to all of 
our field trip helpers on Tuesday!  We had a great day, and I could not have done it 
without you!  Another big thank you to all of the parents I met with this week for 
conferences.  I appreciate you taking the time to meet with me to discuss your 
amazing children! 
 
Thank you for doing such a great job with the 
uniform change!  Just a reminder that the boys 
can wear black or gray pants only, not khaki, and 
that nail polish is not allowed.  Please let me know 
if you have any questions.  Thank you! 

We will be praying the Rosary throughout the 
month of October.  Your child is welcome to bring 
a rosary from home, but I will also have one at 
school for each of the kids.   

Thank you to Taylor and 
her family for taking such 
good care of Pepper Rose this past week.  Pepper got to 
jump in a huge pile of leaves and go in a bounce house!   

A big thank you to Grandpa Bozung (Aria’s 
grandpa) for donating pumpkins to our 
classroom for each of the kids!  We are very 
excited to carve a pumpkin and get our hands 
all gooey! 
 

Please join us for “Doughnuts with Dad” next Wednesday.  All 
dads/grandpas are welcome!  We will meet downstairs, in the 
gym, between 7:00 and 7:25.  You are welcome to join us for our 
morning prayers immediately following.  We will be praying a 
decade of the Rosary in church. 
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For many years, our classrooms have “adopted”  
a special parishioner from St. Charles to pray for, 
and make cards for, throughout the year.  These 
may be people who are elderly, enduring a long 
illness/hardship, or simply someone who would 
really appreciate receiving cards from our 

students.  Our class has adopted Mrs. Miller.  The kids colored some pictures and 
prayed for Mrs. Miller this week, and we will be mailing those next week.   

The kindergarteners have finished MAPS testing this week.  The tests are done on 
the computers 3 times a year.  Thank you to the 5th and 6th graders for helping 
get the kids get started with the testing!  After a little practice the students 
were able to log on to their reading test with little to no help!  Scores will be sent 
out in the upcoming weeks. 

Along with being the month of the Rosary, October is also 
Fire Safety Month.  We will be discussing fire prevention 
in the next few weeks, and are in the planning stages of a 
walking field trip to the fire department.  I will keep you 
updated as I find out more information.  I’m sure Pepper 
Rose will be very excited to sit in a fire truck! 

We are counting down the days until Leona’s birthday!  
She can’t wait for October 15!  Looking ahead, please remember that there is no 
school on Friday, October 18, and our trunk-or-treat celebration will be on 
Thursday, October 24, in the church/school parking lot.   

We are celebrating the feast of St. Francis today.  Thank you to all our St. Charles 
families for bringing their pets to be blessed! 

As always, please contact me with any questions/concerns you may have!  
Have a wonderful fall weekend!=-     
Ms. Tammy DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com
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